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PITCH BOOKINGS BY MEMBERS – (Updated 12 July 2021) 

Paid-up members of the Club may book slots on the main pitch for private practice in accordance 
with the guidelines below.   

• Casual bookings of the pitch by members (including junior members) are NOT organised sport, and so 
members should only use the pitch in compliance with any COVID regulations about outdoor 
gatherings which might be in force from time to time. 

• Only use the pitch if you have booked a slot.  This is important in case we need to ‘track & trace’ in the 
future. 

• Please leave the pitch as you found it, with the goals in their match positions. 
• Use of the playpen is reserved for coaching sessions provided by Club coaches: MEMBERS SHOULD 

NOT USE THE PLAYPEN EVEN IF UNOCCUPIED.  
 

PADLOCK CODE: MAKE SURE YOU HAVE THE CODE TO OPEN THE MAIN GATE AND 
PITCH BEFORE YOU TRAVEL TO THE CLUB SO YOU CAN LOCK UP PROPERLY, AS WELL 
AS GET IN.  The code can be obtained from Howard Green (howard.green@gmail.com 
/ 07802 923671).  

HOW TO BOOK 

Apart from club bookings (e.g. for Back2Hockey), 1 hour slots are available for members to book, every day of 
the week (including weekends) starting at 9am and ending by 7pm.  Floodlights are not available for member-
booked use of the pitch.   

Please do not book more than 2 consecutive hourly slots, and please be considerate and do not book 
speculatively.  You can also easily cancel slots if it becomes clear you can’t use them. 

You can book through this link: https://drhc.skedda.com/booking   

(NOTE: create a profile and login when you book your first session, otherwise you will have to go through a 
password reset procedure for subsequent bookings.) 

Please use the virtual ‘honesty box’ on the club website to pay for your session - by clicking: 
https://www.drhc.co.uk/payments/covid-pitch-booking-honesty-box-50355.html. 

CONDITIONS FOR USING THE PITCH  

• Bring your own hand sanitiser and apply before and after handling the gate and the padlocks as you 
enter and leave the pitch.  THIS IS FOR OTHER PEOPLE’S SAFETY AS WELL AS YOUR OWN. 

• You should not use the facility if you are currently required to self-isolate. 
• Access is via the gate by the Clubhouse only.  To avoid mixing with other groups at changeover, use 

the exit gate by the dug-out if necessary.  All gates should be left locked after use. 
• Members are reminded that they are responsible for their own health and safety: the club does not 

provide personal accident insurance cover.  
• Participants must provide their own first aid equipment – there is a cold water point by the ladies 

changing room. 
• If no-one is waiting to come on the pitch you must lock the pitch gates and main front gate as you 

leave – this is an important security measure and condition for use of the pitch.  

 


